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ITEM TITLE:   

 

Approval of Agreement between The Town and Fred Fox Enterprises, 

Inc. to perform General Administration Services for the CDBG-MIT 

(Finance) 

TOWN COUNCIL ACTION: 

 

PROCLAMATIONS, 

AWARDS, AND 

PRESENTATIONS 

 Department: ADMINISTRATION 

PUBLIC HEARING 

1ST / 2ND READING 

 Exhibits:  

 Copy of Fred Fox Enterprises, Inc. Contract 

 
CONSENT AGENDA YES 

COUNCIL DECISION  

ADMINISTRATIVE  

 

REQUEST:  Respectfully request Approval of Fred Fox Enterprises, Inc. contract between the Town of 

Eatonville to perform General Administration Services related to the CDBG-MIT Neighborhood 

Revitalization Grant 

 

SUMMARY:  On August 15, 2023 at the Town Council meeting Fred Fox Enterprises, Inc. was 

awarded the administration bid for the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity Community 

Development Grant Mitigation Program (CDBG-MIT). The administration services total allotment for 

services $349,800.00 to oversee the poor condition and performance of the existing water system’s 

assets through system-wide improvements.  

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Administration is recommending the Town Council approve the contract 

for Fred Fox Enterprises Inc. to administer the $5,986,105 (CDBG-MIT) FDEO.   

 

FISCAL & EFFICIENCY DATA:  Fund allocation is associated with CDBG-MIT grant – Federal 

Grant Number CDBG#B-18-DP-12-0002  


